
From: Thon, Scott
To: Darcy, Wendy
Cc: Burton, Tricia
Subject: Re: Call with Gilbert Bennett tomorrow am
Date: Monday, April 8, 2013 3:38:21 PM

thanks

On 2013-04-08, at 14:06, "Darcy, Wendy" <Wendy.Darcy@snclavalin.com> wrote:

Scott,
 
Gilbert Bennett of Nalcor is looking to speak with you to discuss "the approach they are
going to take for the CEO meeting on the 25th". 
 
At his request I have booked you a call with him first thing tomorrow am for this.
 
 
Wendy Darcy
Executive Assistant to Scott Thon
Global Power, SNC Lavalin Inc

Tel.: (403) 267-3414 or (403)536-6242
Cell: (403) 554-1315
 

From: KWinsor@nalcorenergy.com [mailto:KWinsor@nalcorenergy.com]
Sent: Mon 4/8/2013 7:50 AM
To: Darcy, Wendy
Subject: Possible meeting

Good morning Wendy: 

Gilbert was wondering if Scott may happen to be in Montreal this week?  He is
flying there today, and if Scott was available tomorrow morning, Gilbert would
like to have a meeting with him to discuss the approach they are going to take for
the CEO meeting on the 25th.  If he isn't in Montreal, might he be available for a
call some time tomorrow morning (Gilbert's first meeting is at 2:00 pm Montreal
time). 

Thanks, Kathy

   Kathy Winsor
  Executive Assistant
  Nalcor Energy
  t. 709 737-1805     f. 709 737-1782
  e. KWinsor@nalcorenergy.com
  w. nalcorenergy.com
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